
 
MINNESOTA WOODS PRODUCTS, INC. 

P. O. BOX 383 
BEMIDJI, MN 56619 

 
 
 
                October 29, 2021 
 
Dear Customer: 
 
This morning, we were forced to make the difficult decision to close down 
our business. 
 
We realize this is very late notice as orders would be due in next week, but 
we have no choice for several reasons. 
 
At this time, we are unable to procure the resources to keep our employees 
working.  And, at 3 weeks into our season, if we were to get the volume 
we need, our staff would not be able to recover the time lost in order to 
fulfill our obligation to you. 
 
We are very sorry to inform you of this decision.  It has been devastating 
for our loyal employees also, and we are sincerely grateful for those of 
you who have supported our company throughout our many years of 
operation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Tim Kunz 
Owner 
 
 


